
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 3/21/2011 3:29:52 PM
To: 'mfl@cpuc.ca.gov' (mfl@cpuc.ca.gov); 'mpl@cpuc.ca.gov' (mpl@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: SmartMeter Opt Out

I wanted to ran this by both of you. We are looking at a $200 + one time fee and a monthly charge of $15 or so 
per month as an option for those not wanting a RF enabled smart meter (and have meter manually read). We can 
do higher charges and lower monthly fees, but we are looking for balance. This scenario also assumes little or no 
cross subsidy by other customers. I'm just looking for your initial reaction. We are trying to n ail things down by 
tomorrow for a Wednesday filing.
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